The NA Way Magazine
Letter to the Editor

We invite you to pen a letter to the editor that expresses some of the things you like and dislike about The NA Way Magazine, and
that offers us some ideas for change. Thank you for your time and thoughts!

E-subscribers/readers: Just place your cursor in the box below each question and type away. Then, save your completed form
and email it to us at naway@na.org.

Print subscribers/readers: Mail your response to: The NA Way Magazine; Letter to the Editor, PO Box 9999; Van Nuys, CA 91409; or
fax it to us at 818.700.0700, attn NA Way Letter to the Editor.

Dear NA Way Editor:

[ am writing to tell you how much I love The NA Way, especially.

However, [ really don't like

[ would like to see more

[ have an e-subscription and I think

A cool/funny/inspiring/helpful thing The NA Way could do is

Thanks for letting me share!
Optional information about me:

female male NA member cleandate month/year age my primary and/or secondary language(s) non-member

| receive The NA Way:

at home via my ASC/RSC/RSO atan NA group by email at www.na.org elsewhere (please specify)
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